
IN C O M M I T T E E 

September 27, 2018 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Audit at a Meeting held on Thursday, September 13, 2018, considered a 
COMMUNICATION, Council President Morad, submitting a copy of the City of New Bedford's 
Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR), for Fiscal Year ended June 30, 2017. (To be 
Referred to the Committee on Audit.) (Ref d 4/12/18) 

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Dunn, the Committee VOTED: To 
recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Action" on the COMMUNICATION, 
Council President Morad, submitting a copy of the City of New Bedford's Comprehensive 
Annual Financial Report (CAFR), for Fiscal Year ended June 30, 2017. This motion passed on a 
voice vote. 

Councillor Scott Eima, Chairman 
SE: dmb 


